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United Way Celebrates National Volunteer Month with Spring Volunteer Fairs 

  
Manitowoc, Wisconsin (April 4, 2023) United Way Manitowoc County invites community 
members to attend our Spring Volunteer Fairs in recognition of National Volunteer Month. 
 

 Wednesday, April 26 
4:00-6:00pm 
Manitowoc-Two Rivers YMCA (Community Room) 
205 Maritime Dr., Manitowoc 

 

 Saturday, April 29 
8:00-10:00am 
Holy Family Memorial Wellness Center 
1650 S. 41st St., Manitowoc 
(use the Wellness Center entrance) 

 
Attendees will have the chance to connect with local nonprofits and learn about their mission, 
services, and available volunteer opportunities. 
 
These events are free and open to everyone. No registration required. 
 
For a list of participating nonprofits, go to United Way’s website at 
unitedwaymanitowoccounty.org.  
 
For questions or to reserve a table, please call Laura Drida at (920) 682-8888. 
 

# # # 
 
 
United Way Manitowoc County: United Way Manitowoc County envisions a community where 
all people achieve their human potential. United Way’s mission is to improve lives by mobilizing 
the caring power of others throughout Manitowoc County. For additional information, visit 
www.unitedwaymanitowoccounty.org or call (920) 682-8888. 
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